CITY PLANNING COMMISSION PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
TUESDAY, JULY 28, 2020
PUBLIC HEARING: 1:30 P.M.

CITY COUNCIL CHAMBER (CITY HALL ROOM 1E07) OR VIA TELECONFERENCE

The City Planning Commission, in accordance with City Council Motion M-20-79
and the City Planning Commission’s Rules, Policies and Procedures, will hold a
public hearing on July 28, 2020 at 1:30 P.M. in the City Council Chamber or via
teleconference.

The City Planning Commission does hereby certify that it may be unable to hold a
commission meeting under regular quorum requirements due to Covid-19. On
authority of the Governor under Section 2 of Proclamation Number 84 JBE 2020,
the next Commission meeting may be held via teleconference on Tuesday, July 28,
2020 at 1:30 p.m. All efforts will be made to provide for observation and input by
members of the public.

UNIVERSITY AREA PARKING STUDY - Request by City Council Motion M-20-79
for the City Planning Commission to conduct a public hearing and a study to provide
recommendations to determine appropriate parameters, regulations, and requirements for
parking in the Uptown University Area (generally bounded by: Saint Charles Avenue,
South Carrollton Avenue, Claiborne Avenue, and Broadway Street); ensuring that any
future amendments to the CZO (via an overlay) to address parking requirements in this
area are fully researched to properly balance the institutional, commercial and residential
uses that are currently exceeding available on-street parking, and to create parking
requirements that adequately address the needs of residents.

The deadline for submission of written comments is 5pm, Monday, July 20, 2020.

The City Planning Commission, in accordance with Motion M-20-79 and the CPC’s
Rules, Policies, and Procedures, will hear all interested parties who wish to speak on
Univeristy Area Parking Study issues. All interested parties are encouraged to
attend and all relevant comments concerning the proposed changes are encouraged.
The CPC has established public hearing rules within its Administrative Rules,
Policies, & Procedures, which are available on the CPC website (www.nola.gov/cpc).
You may also submit written comments to the Executive Director in advance by
mail (1300 Perdido Street, 7th floor, New Orleans LA 70112) or email
(CPCinfo@nola.gov). All written comments must be received by 5 p.m. on the
Monday eight days prior to the hearing date.

July 8, July 15, and July 22, 2020

Robert Rivers, Executive Director



